This webinar will include a discussion on the latest trends in Philanthropy from tax, legal &

wealth management perspectives. COVID 19 has prompted many HNW families to think about

charitable giving and how they can support local and international communities in need
James Campbell will be joining the webinar as a panelist.

This webinar is for PCD members only and the link to register can be found here.


https://www.ogier.com/people/james-campbell
https://www.pcd.club/tools/events/details.aspx?SECT=events&ID=19359

